Sept. 20, 2021 Planning Board Meeting

News Release Date
09-21-2021

Due to the large amount of public interest, the Town has made the Sept. 20, 2021 Planning
Board Meeting available.

Please use the following Dropbox link to access the meeting:
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/5yekyz20a9mO0fzv/AABRmMN9sLbVIdAjfHqf7Dv0Ova?dl=0.

In an effort to facilitate comments from those who were not able to access the meeting due to
technical limitations, the Town is accepting written comments regarding the Shackleford
Landing proposal which are submitted by email to s.burdick [at] beaufortnc.org prior to 5 p.m.
on Friday, October 15, 2021. All comments received by the Town prior to 5 p.m. on Friday,
October 15, 2021 will be provided to the Planning Board, the applicant and as requested by
other interested parties.
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